
     
HMAS STUART & 

SCRAP IRON FLOTILLA ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Shipmate, family and friends of the Association 
 

Annual Lunch – 27th March 2015 
 
Guest of Honour:   Professor Geoffrey Blainey AC, a great Australian Historian. 
 
The Scrap Iron Flotilla Association has held a reunion each year for more than 
50 years.   The purpose being to renew friendships, foster goodwill and ‘Carry 
the Banner’ into the future.   We encourage all Service and ex-Service men and 
women, their descendants and friends to attend our lunch.    Come and join us! 
 
This year drinks will be available from 12:00 pm with Lunch at 12:30 pm, on 
Friday, 27th March 2015 at the William Angliss Institute of TAFE Restaurant.  
 
The restaurant is located at 550 Lt Lonsdale Street, Melbourne – 50 metres from 
the intersection of Spencer & Lt Lonsdale Streets.  Trams and trains are nearby, 
2 hour parking is readily available in Lt Lonsdale St adjacent to the restaurant. 
 
The lunch will be a three course meal, plus tea/coffee, cost will be $35 per person 
payable at the lunch.   Drinks can be purchased at bar prices.  
 
Please put this event in the diary now – a must do on Friday, 27th March 2015. 
Please let us know by Friday, 20 March or before if you intend to join us.         
Our contact details are listed below, we prefer an email if possible! 
 
 
Yours aye, 
 
Terry Makings     Chris Banfield 
Convenor      Secretary 
 
Association Contact Details:   
Secretary’s Postal Address:   Chris Banfield, 316 Nicholson St, Fitzroy VIC 3065 
Telephone Secretary Chris on 0412 832 148, or Convenor Terry on 03 9429 9489 
Email address: scrapironflotillaassociation@gmail.com 

Our Patron: Admiral Chris Barrie AC  

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Order_of_Australia

